
Submit by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 6, 2018 
If you have any questions, please contact the City Clerk at (818) 597-7303 

 
 
 
 
Date: 
 
 
 
Kimberly Rodrigues, City Clerk 
City of Agoura Hills 
30001 Ladyface Court 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301 
 
RE:   Reappointment to Planning Commission 
 
Dear Ms. Rodrigues: 
 
Please let this letter serve as my request for reappointment to the Agoura Hills 
Planning Commission for the term commencing January 9, 2019. 
 
Attached to this letter, please find a copy of a completed Planning Commission 
application. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
(Name of Applicant) 
 
Attachment:  Planning Commission Application 


